Screenings Offered to Children (0-5 years old)  

Thornapple Kellogg Schools offers screenings for children in the area of speech, language and developmental delays.  These screenings are free to children living within the Thornapple Kellogg School District.  Children with significant delays in language, motor skills, or cognition are eligible for special education services.

Parents interested in having their child screened may contact the Special Education Office for additional information.  If you have any questions regarding special education services for students of any age, please contact the Special Education Offices at 795-5571.

